
 

 

 Calling all 14yo Boys 

Beverley Hills JFC is now recruiting for our U14 Boys team in 2024. 

We have a strong and competitive group of Boys, developed by excellent 

coaches with a focus on improvement, enjoyment, inclusion and team spirit. 

We are now looking to add to this terrific group. 

Our Boys currently train every Thursday at Serpells Primary School, 5.30-

7.00pm. For more information email or call the number below. 

 

So come on down, bring a friend and have a great season 

of fun and footy in 2024!! 

 

 

 

Contact: 

registrar@bhjfc.org.au or 

pcooper2@iprimus.com.au 

Pat Cooper 0412908098 
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